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Our mission is to be of maximum service to God and His children in Uganda, to heal, protect, 

and nurture abundant life, and to restore relationship with God through Jesus Christ. 1

Ten Years of Vision


Our vision is to take healthcare 
and spiritual care to those 
dying without it in northern 
Uganda by building a church 
and mission hospital in Oyam 
district. Ten years ago we 
began to publish about our 
calling on a simple blog. Since 
then we have toured Uganda, 
met other missionaries in 
country, and prepared 
ourselves for service. Our 
website still hosts that blog but 
now has so much more. We 
invite you to visit, follow along 
on any or all of our social 
media outlets and share them 
with others. Together we can 
make a difference!


TLC UGANDA

P. O. Box 350063, Jacksonville, FL 32235   |   TLCUganda.com

More lives saved

Just because the Lemmons have been in 
Florida doesn’t mean their efforts 
haven’t been fruitful in Uganda. The 
TLCU family has been at work serving 
and responding to needs as they arise. 
God called to our attention little 
Naume, who was dying of hemolytic malaria. Her mother reached 
out to us in time to get her treated. Now she and her mother are 
back home on their rice farm in Mbale. Naume is not alone. We 
receive and respond to needs like this continually, restoring hope 
and giving people an opportunity to love and serve God better. 

Returning to Uganda

After a three-month itinerate tour and furlough in the States, Todd 
and Cindy Lemmon are packing their bags again, preparing to head 
back to Uganda in mid-July. Until it becomes home, their length of 
stay is limited by tourist visa rules. We hope this trip holds the key 
to getting things started with buying the land on which the mission 
structures will eventually go. One obstacle has been that Ugandan 
land can only be permanently purchased by Ugandans. The 
American option is a lease that, after 99 years, returns to the tribe 
it came from. Our vision is to build something that outlasts these 

generations. It is not about us, but 
about what an eternal God can do 
when we submit to Him. So we will 
form a Uganda Limited 
Corporation, built with TLCU 
team members, that can do what 
individual Americans cannot.

Visit TLCUganda.com

http://TLCUganda.com
http://TLCUganda.com
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Prayers


As always, pray for our 
direction, wisdom, 
and resource to 
accomplish God’s will 
where He sends us. 
Pray also for:


Our sponsored students, who are 
the future of this mission, two of 
whom just obtained their 
diplomas but who must find a 
way to make do until we can 
employ them for mission 
purpose;


Our Luo language teacher and 
her husband, Beatrice and Simon, 
who just survived a miscarriage;


Our partners, several of whom 
are grieving loved 
ones lost or health 
crises in their families;


Our Ugandan 
neighbor, Morris, who 
continues to rehab 
from leg injuries 
sustained in the bus 
crash that killed his 
family and others.


Stories by Todd Lemmon 

Tax exempt status application meets obstacle
We submitted our 501(c)(3) application to the 
IRS so that we can apply for corporate 
sponsorship, receive grants, and process your 
gifts without a middle-man. Being tax exempt 
will mean a lot more dollars being turned into 
lives saved and changed. Last week we got the 
disappointing news that our application was declined over a 
technicality, and we have resubmitted it according to their 
guidelines. While we wait, we continue to utilize a missionary 
servicing agency for our support donations.

Seeking new partnerships
We launched in faith two years ago even before securing full 
funding. When in the USA, Todd and Cindy work hard to develop 

relationships with churches, 
businesses, fellowship groups, and 
individuals. You can help champion 
the cause of TLCU by encouraging 
your club, church, corporation, Bible 
study group, or family to take on a 
sponsorship role in the mission. If 
only eighty committed to $50 a 
month, we would be funded to launch 
this ministry. How many 

commitments can you muster while the Lemmons are overseas? 
How? Visit our website and find our Contribute page.

Planning for the future
Our website describes several 
projects we plan to bring to 
fruition in the next several years. 
We hope to begin with the 
procurement of a piece of land 
near Minakulu. At four acres, the one pictured here is small and 
sculpted, but it is strategically located where the main highway 
intersects a road that connects dozens of underprivileged villages. 
Pray that God either makes this land purchase possible or shows 
us where else He would have us build. God’s will be done!

Visit TLCUganda.com for more information. 
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